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Dear Ms. Knight,

In accordance with Section 3.5 of E.O. 13526, which describes rules and procedures for the
Mandatory Declassification Review, I would like to request a Sec. 3.5. Mandatory Declassification
Review of the Supplemental Submission of Jennifer Williams, Vice President Pence’s Special
Advisor for Europe and Russia, to the Permanent Select Committee on Intelligence on November
26, 2019. This information in question concerns Mr. Pence’s September 18, 2019 call with
Ukrainian President Volodymyr Zelensky, including a letter written by Jennifer Williams to Vice
President Pence shortly after the call and all related email and document records submitted as part
of her supplemental submission on November 26, 2019.

I request the Office of Records Management review the declassification of these documents and
respond no later than March 30th, 2020.

It is critical that the American public know if an error was made in classifying these documents,
which otherwise accompanied a public testimony.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

hristopher S. Murphy
United States Senator



